
July 1, 2022
 
MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:                       Jewish Senior Services Community
 
FROM:                Andrew H. Banoff 
                             President & CEO  
  
SUBJECT:          COVID-19 Update #120
 
Hello all…

Welcome to July!!  As it has gotten much hotter (consistently) please take this opportunity 
make sure everyone is safe and protected from the sun and heat.  We hope to have the 
additional shade installed in the Main Courtyard shortly, although there is not yet a confirmed 
delivery date for the pergola that we ordered.

We had a very successful Men’s Club Golf Outing on Monday, and now turn our attention 
to the Women’s Auxiliary Fall Gala to be held on October 13th and the Men’s Club Celebrity 
Breakfast on September 22nd.  
 
Thank you for your continued support of our events, Annual Campaign and new Vision 2031 
Fund for the Future to support our development plans.  The Stamford project, to be known 
as The Dogwoods @ Long Ridge is moving forward over the summer towards a land 
“closing” in the Fall, which will allow us to start marketing the community to future Residents.  

June had its ups and downs with COVID-19 cases – both in staff and Residents and clients, 
and hopefully this will remain quieter over the summer months. 

Unfortunately, after nearly 28 months of the pandemic and 120 written Updates, I too am 
now included in those who have tested positive for COVID-19.  I hope you all enjoy the 
 weekend more than I will… and remember to stay safe!

Stay safe and keep the faith!
Andrew


